
 
 
 
 

 
If you purchased electronics such as portable computers, power tools, camcorders, mobile phones 

and/or other items containing a Lithium-Ion Cylindrical Battery or Lithium Ion Battery Packs Directly 
from defendants between January 1, 2000 and May 31, 2011, you may be entitled to a substantial 

payment resulting from a class action lawsuit 
 
 

MDL No. 2420 IN RE: Lithium Ion Batteries Antitrust Litigation 
 
 

SETTLEMENT FUND: $139,400,000.00 
 

FILING DEADLINE: April 26, 2018 
 

PERIOD OF CLAIM: January 1, 2000 to May 31, 2011 
 
DEFENDANTS: The Defendant companies include the following: LG Chem, Ltd.; LG Chem 

America, Inc.; Samsung SDI Co. Ltd.; Samsung SDI America, Inc.; Panasonic 
Corporation; Panasonic Corporation of North America; SANYO Electric Co., 
Ltd.; SANYO North America Corporation; Sony Corporation; Sony Energy 
Devices Corporation; Sony Electronics Inc.; Hitachi Maxell, Ltd.; Maxell 
Corporation of America; NEC Corporation; Tokin Corporation FKA NEC 
Tokin Corp.; and Toshiba Corporation. 

    
ELIGIBILITY: The Class includes all persons and entities who, as residents of the United 

States and during the period from January 1, 2000 through May 31, 
2011, directly purchased lithium ion batteries from one or more of the 
defendants. 

 
SUMMARY: The lawsuit alleges that Defendants and co-conspirators conspired to raise 

and fix the prices of Li-Ion Cells for over ten years, resulting in overcharges 
to direct purchasers of Li-Ion Cells, Li-Ion Batteries, and Li-Ion Products.  
“Lithium Ion Battery Products” or “Li-Ion Products” means products 
manufactured, marketed and/or sold by Defendants, that contain one or 
more Lithium Ion Battery Cells manufactured by Defendants or their 
alleged co-conspirators.  Lithium Ion Battery Products include, but are not 
limited to, notebook computers, cellular(mobile)phones, digital cameras, 
camcorders and power tools and replacement batteries for these products.  

 
 

National Equity is not a law firm.  If you require legal advice, please consult your attorney.  
The Court authorized website is: batteriesdirectpurchaserantitrustsettlement.com 
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For settlement questions, or to 
get the claim process started, 

contact Janice Hart at  
(800) 729-5998 or 

jhart@nationalequity.com 
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